
Please no new timber tax. Small woodland owners like our family can not afford it. This is a long term investment. More taxes just 
means less profit for us and less dollars to put back into our properties. Between the tax increases and more regulation it is getting 
harder to be successful. It is not just about big timber companies it is also about small family timber companies. 


